
 

÷ ¾ % BACK TO SCHOOL × ? ½ 

50s & 60s Style ✓ 

 

26
th

 & 27
th

 August 2017 ✓ 

 

Come along for the weekend and rekindle old memories 
or create new ones. 
 

A convoy to the old Hopelands School (now Hopelands 
Community Centre) will leave from the Byford 
Information Bay on Saturday Morning 26th August at 
9.30am.  
 

You will be required to wear “School Uniform” (of your 
choice) and bring a packed “School Lunch”,  a pencil 
and your sense of humour. 
 

Camping is permitted near the School.  School fees of 
$5.00 per head will be charged. 
 

Bring your food, drinks and camping equipment for a fun 
packed weekend. 
 

We will eat our School Lunch together at 11.30am and 
School goes in at 12 noon. 
 

✓ We will need to limit the numbers attending as the 
school room is quite small, so please apply early if 
you are interested. 

 

Contact Wendy and Trevor Ph 93905203, Mob 
0409089758, or trevor-wendy@bigpond.com 

 

mailto:trevor-wendy@bigpond.com

